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September 14, 1983

Ms, Mildred 0'Brien

P.0. Box 2424

Station A

Champaign, I11inois 61801

In the Matter of
ILLINOIS POWER COMPANY, et al.
(Clinton Power Station, Unit 1)

Docket No. 50-461 OL

Dear Ms. 0'Brien:

The NRC staff has prepared, in the context of informal discovery, the enclosed
responses to the concerns expressed in your recent letter. Also enclosed is
NUREG-0853, the Safety Evaluation Report for Clinton Power Station, Unit

No. 1, a copy of which you requested and which you may keep. Because of its
sheer volume, the BEIR III report that you requested is not enclosed. If you
are unable to locate this document at a nearby public library, the Staff is
willing to make available to you, on loan, one of the Staff's copies.

Sincerely,

William F, Patterson, Jr.
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosures:
As stated

cc: (with first-referenced enclosure)
Reed Neuman, Esq.
Phivip L. Willman, Esq.
Sheldon A. Zabel, Esq.




